Mr. J. J. Cohn, 907 North Bedford Drive, Beverly Hills, California

Dear Mr. Cohn:

I very much appreciated the opportunity of seeing you personally at the dinner at Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

It was a thoroughly enjoyable occasion and the many courtesies and generous hospitality will be long remembered.

Best regards to you and I will hope to see you again in the not too distant future.

Sincerely,

Mr. Richard Carrington, c/o The Los Agneeles Examiner, Los Angeles, California

Dear Mr. Carrington:

It was a distinct pleasure to see you personally and to have dinner with you and the other distinguished guests at the Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

I thoroughly enjoyed my visit and will continue to have pleasant memories of the generous hospitality that was accorded me.

Best regards, and I will look forward to seeing you personally again.

Sincerely,

Mr. Sam Briskin, 1416 Havenhurst Hollywood, California

Dear Mr. Briskin:

I very much appreciated the opportunity of seeing you personally at the dinner at Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

It was a thoroughly enjoyable occasion and the many courtesies and generous hospitality will long be remembered.

Best regards to you and I will hope to see you again in the not too distant future.

Sincerely,

Mr. Paul MacNamara c/o The Selznick Studio, 9336 Washington Blvd., Culver City, California

Dear Mr. MacNamara:

It was a distinct pleasure to see you personally and to have dinner with you and the other distinguished guests at the Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

I thoroughly enjoyed my visit and will continue to have pleasant memories of the generous hospitality that was accorded me.

Best regards, and I will look forward to seeing you personally again.

Sincerely,

Mr. Whitney Bolton c/o The Selznick Studio, 9336 Washington Blvd., Culver City, California

Dear Jack:

It was a pleasure to see you at the dinner at Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

It was a thoroughly enjoyable occasion. I appreciate the excellent foundation you have assisted in creating for my contacts in Los Angeles.

Sincerely,

Mr. Sam Wood 424 South Irving Los Angeles, California

Dear Mr. Wood:

It was a distinct pleasure to see you personally and to have dinner with you and the other distinguished guests at the Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

I thoroughly enjoyed my visit and will continue to have pleasant memories of the generous hospitality that was accorded me.

Best regards, and I will look forward to seeing you personally again.

Sincerely,

Dr. John G. Wilson, 1136 West Sixth St., Los Angeles, California

Dear Dr. Wilson:

It was a distinct pleasure to see you personally and to have dinner with you and the other distinguished guests at the Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

I thoroughly enjoyed my visit and will continue to have pleasant memories of the generous hospitality that was accorded me.

Best regards, and I will look forward to seeing you personally again.

Sincerely,

Mr. Lawrence A. Weingarten, 613 North Canon Drive Beverly Hills, California

Dear Mr. Weingarten:

I very much appreciated the opportunity of seeing you personally at the dinner at Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

It was a thoroughly enjoyable occasion and the many courtesies and generous hospitality will long be remembered.

Best regards to you and I will hope to see you again in the not too distant future.

Sincerely,

Mr. Spencer Tracy, 5508 Whiteoak Van Nuys, California

Dear Mr. Tracy:

It was a distinct pleasure to see you personally and to have dinner with you and the other distinguished guests at the Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

I thoroughly enjoyed my visit and will continue to have pleasant memories of the generous hospitality that was accorded me.

Best regards, and I will look forward to seeing you personally again.

Sincerely,

Mr. Ben Thau, 1245 Coldwater Canyon Beverly Hills, California

Dear Mr. Thau:

I very much appreciated the opportunity of/seeing you personally at the dinner at Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

It was a thoroughly enjoyable occasion and the many courtesies and generous hospitality will long be remembered.

Best regards to you and I will hope to see you again in the not too distant future.

Sincerely,

Mr. L. K. Sidney, 1140 Tower Road Beverly Hills, California

Dear Mr. Sidney:

It was a distinct pleasure to see you personally and to have dinner with you and the other distinguished guests at the Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

I thoroughly enjoyed my visit and will continue to have pleasant memories of the generous hospitality that was accorded me.

Best regards, and I will look forward to seeing you personally again.

Sincerely,

Mr. Mendl Silverberg, 802 North Rexford Drive, Beverly Hills, California

Dear Mr. Silverberg:

I very much appreciated the opportunity of seeing you personally at the dinner at Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

It was a thoroughly enjoyable occasion and the many courtesies and generous hospitality will long be remembered.

Best regards to you and I will hope to see you again in the not too distant future.

Sincerely,

Honorable Lester Roth, 520 South Irving Place Los Angeles, California

Dear Judge Roth:

I very much appreciated the opportunity of seeing you personally at the dinner at Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

It was a thoroughly enjoyable occasion and the many courtesies and generous hospitality will long be remembered.

Best regards to you and I will hope to see you again in the not too distant future.

Sincerely,

I thoroughly enjoyed my visit and will continue to have pleasant memories of the generous hospitality that was accorded me.

Best regards, and I will look forward to seeing you personally again.

Sincerely,

Mr. Walter Pidgeon, 710 North Walden Drive Beverly Hills, California

Dear Mr. Pidgeon:

I very much appreciated the opportunity of seeing you personally at the dinner at Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

It was a thoroughly enjoyable occasion and the many courtesies and generous hospitality will long be remembered.

Best regards to you and I will hope to see you again in the not too distant future.

Sincerely,

Mr. Kyle Palmer c/o The Los Angeles Times, Los Angeles, California

Dear Kyle:

It was grand to see you again at the Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

I thoroughly enjoyed my visit and will continue to have pleasant memories of the generous hospitality that was accorded me.

Best regards, and I will look forward to seeing you personally again.

Sincerely,

Mr. George Murphy, 911 North Bedford Drive, Beverly Hills, California

Dear George:

It was a pleasure to see you again on my recent trip to Los Angeles. The dinner was an enjoyable occasion.

Best regards to you and I will hope to see you again in the not too distant future, and would be glad to hear from you as the campaign progresses.

Sincerely,

Mr. Robert Montgomery, 10430 Bellagio Road, Bel-Air Los Angeles 24, California

Dear Robert:

It was grand to see you again at the 'Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

I thoroughly enjoyed my visit and will continue to have pleasant memories of the generous hospitality that was accorded me.

Best regards, and I will look forward to seeing you personally again.

Sincerely,

Mr. Adolph Menjou, 722 North Bedford Beverly Hills, California

Dear Mr. Menjou:

I very much appreciated the opportunity of seeing you personally at the dinner at Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

It was a thoroughly enjoyable occasion and the many courtesies and generous hospitality will be long remembered.

Best regards to you and I will hope to see you again in the not too distant future.

Sincerely,

Mr. James McGuinness, 911 North Rexford Drive Beverly Hills, California

Dear Mr. McGuinness:

It was a distinct pleasure to see you personally and to have dinner with you and the other distinguished guests at the Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer Studios last week.

I thoroughly enjoyed my visit and will continue to have pleasant memories of the generous hospitality that was accorded me.

Best regards, and I will look forward to seeing you personally again.

Sincerely,

HAROLD E. STASSEN 707 PIONEER BUILDING ST. PAUL I, MINNESOTA October 30, 1947 Mr. & Mrs. Edward Knopf 2108 LaMesa Drive Los Angeles 24, California Dear Eddie and Mildred: Your gracious hospitality and your exceptional assemblage of interesting guests was a thrilling and enjoyable climax to a memorable day at Hollywood. Thank you again, and Mrs. Stassen and I will look forward to an opportunity to open our doors to you. Sincere regards, HES/gl

HAROLD E. STASSEN 707 PIONEER BUILDING ST. PAUL I, MINNESOTA





Residence as given not in carrier delivery district 79

Mr. & Mrs. Edward Knopf
2108 La Mesa Drive
Los Angeles 24, California







Minnesota Historical Society

Copyright in this digital version belongs to the Minnesota Historical Society and its content may not be copied without the copyright holder's express written permission. Users may print, download, link to, or email content, however, for individual use.

To request permission for commercial or educational use, please contact the Minnesota Historical Society.

